
Our Contact Details are as follows:- 
Tel – 0161 705 2233 - Email: ffn5@fisherfeldchildcare.co.uk

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help
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December 2023

BURY COLLEGE

WHAT WE HAVE DOING…
THANK YOU to all that attended our Halloween stay and 
play, with your help we managed to raise a fantastic amount 
of over £200.00! As always, all proceeds are going to our 
chosen charity the RSPCA. The staff would like to say a 
massive thank you for your continued support and we hope to 
see you all again for our exciting Christmas extravaganza on 
the 16th December between the hours of 9:30am- 12:00pm.

This month throughout the setting the Ducklings and Farmers 
have really enjoyed learning all about keeping ourselves safe. 
In the two rooms the children have had themed weeks which 
have linked to bonfire night and road safety week. We 
focused on the importance of how to be safe crossing the 
roads, fire safety and all the different people that help us in 
the community, the children especially liked learning about 
emergency occupations!! If any other parents would like to 
come in to explain their job roles to the children this would be 
amazing!

In the little Lamb’s room, the children have enjoyed nursery 
rhyme week, we focused on learning repetitive rhyming 
songs to support the children’s communication and language 
development. The children have begun to copy the actions for 
‘Row your boat’ which is a firm favourite! Little Lambs have 
also enjoyed their different books of the week and especially 
liked “we’re going on a bear hunt” as they had an outdoor 
play week, explored sensory ice trays and thick oozy mud!

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT…
Get ready for an exciting month ahead! December is 
definitely a month to look forward to with lots of themed days 
and exciting events! Just a gentle reminder with the weather 
changing every day we please ask that parents send in lots of 
spare clothes, wellies and some winter warmers as you never 
know what the weather will bring!

Dates for the Diary:
THURSDAY 7TH DECEMBER - CHRISTMAS JUMPER DAY!

WEDNESDAY 13TH DECEMBER - CHRISTMAS PARTY DAY!
SATURDAY 16TH DECEMBER - CHRISTMAS EXTRAVAGANZA 

9:30-12:00. Please let us know if you can make it!
TUESDAY 19TH DECEMBER - FARMER’S CHRISTMAS SING A LONG! 

10-11am or 2-3pm (More details to be revealed soon!)
FRIDAY 22ND DECEMBER - CHRISTMAS BREAK 

FOR THE TERM TIME CHILDREN
Returning Monday 8th January 2024.


